News Release H ITACH I

For Immediate Release

Hitachi Building Systems to donate to support the earthquake relief efforts in
the central Myanmar

Tokyo, April 9, 2025 - Hitachi Building Systems Co., Ltd. (hereafter Hitachi Building Systems)
today announced that it will donate 3 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross to support relief
efforts for people affected by the earthquake that struck central Myanmar on March 28 and for
the reconstruction of the affected areas.

Hitachi Group extends its heartfelt sympathies to all those affected by the disaster and sincerely
wishes for the earliest possible recovery of the afflicted areas.

The Hitachi Group is making every effort to restore building facilities, including elevators, that
were damaged by the earthquake.
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